ualizing Our Kids!

Do Pennsylvania teachers have the right to discuss sexual orientation or gender
identity with your five-year-old? Believe it or not, no current law prohibits such
conversation. Shockingly, they don't have to involve you in any decision, nor
are they required to inform you that these conversations are even occurring.

We need PA Senate Bill 1278 which prohibits classroom instruction on gender
identity and sexual orientation for pre-kindergarten through fifth grade
students and requires adherence to existing state standards for those from sixth
through twelfth grade. Additionally, SB1278 prohibits a school from
withholding information from parents or legal guardians.

When you sign our Call-To-Action, the online system sends emails to your PA
Senator, House Representative, Legislative Leadership and the Committee
Chairs telling them to pass this into law. We need you to sign.

Help Us Protect Your Parental Rights in Education

Sign The Petition Now. Just Go To:
LVTP.org/gender

Then Please Tell A Friend To Do It, Too. ¥k




